BEACH MEETING MINUTES May 13, 2020

Attended: Beverly Nemiroff, Patricia Degnan, Joanne Machalaba, Ami Nickel, Lillian Sweet, 
Charlie Bogusat, Mike Ilardi, Laurie Marks

Time: 7:35- 8:20 PM

COVID-19 Social Distancing: With continued Social Distancing measures
Beaches: What will be required to open the beaches: signage, bathrooms will need to be sanitized, 
no basketball, playground area to be roped off.

Committee discussion to use lifeguards or volunteers for the beaches, suggested adults for beach gatekeepers at the entrance to the beaches to reinforce social distancing at the entrance and check badges. 

Committee discussion pools are closed under the Governor’s order until we are told differently. How will this look and will it be safe for our residents with continued social distancing in place, how many people would be allowed at a time, what hours would be enforced, will we need to clear the pool and deck area, to shut down and sanitize every hour. 

Concession Stand at this date will not open. 



Next Committee Meeting June 10, 2020 @ 7:40 PM
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